
Announcements! 

Cameras and Phones 

In line with our Child 
Protection and       

Vulnerable Adult    
Protection Policies, no 
parents or visitors will 

be allowed to use  
cameras, camcorders 

or phones with      
cameras in the school. 

This will include at 
events such as the 
Christmas Show,    

Celebration Events 
etc. 

If photos are         
required, staff may be 

asked to take these 
with school iPads and 
photos will be given to 

parents/carers. 

As this is for the   
protection of all     

pupils, I am sure that  
we will receive your 

co-operation and    
support in this matter. 

 

Celebration Events 

Please keep the        
following dates free in 

your diary: 

 

10 June JA2 & JA4 

9.30-10.30 

J1 & J2 

10.30-11.30 

 11 June Rainbow & 
Starlight 

10-11.30 

12 June PS1 & PS2 

9.30-10.30 

JA1 & JA3 

10.30-11.30 

13 June MA1 & MA2 

9.30-11.30 

M1 & M2 

10.30-11.30 

14 June S1 & T1 

10.00-11.30 

 

May Ball 

Lisanally School are 
the hosts for this 

year’s Special Schools’ 
Formal.  It will be held 

in the Armagh City 
Hotel on Thursday 30 

May. 

Summer Weather 

In the hopes that we 
have some good 

weather this term, can 
I remind you to send 
sun block into school.  
We will use it when 

out on trips and when 
in the playground!  

Please also send sun 
hats. 

Next Holidays 

School will be closed 
on Mon 06 May         

re-opening on  Tuesday 
07 May and on  

Monday 27 May          
re-opening on Tuesday 

28 May 
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Foundation/KS1    
Pupil of the Month  

 

 

 

 

KS5 Pupil of the 
Month 

 

 

 

KS3/4 Pupil of the 
Month 

 

PTO for 19-20 Holiday List 

KS2 Pupil of the 
Month 

 

 

Baby Wipes 

Due to decreasing 
budgets and greater 
demands on budgets, 
it has been agreed 
that parents will be 

asked to provide baby 
wipes to school for use 
with their child from 

September 2019. 

School will no longer 
be able to provide  

baby wipes.  

Apologies for any    
inconvenience caused.  



Sperrinview School 
 

Holiday List for 2019/2020 
 

The school will re-open on Monday 02 September 2019 [for EYP and new    
pupils] and Tuesday 03 September for existing pupils 
 

School will be closed on  School will re-open on: 
the following dates: 

 

28 October-01 November   04 November 2019 
 

 

25 November     26 November 2019 

 

23 December-03 January   06 January 2020 

 

17-19 February     20 February 2020 

 

16-17 March     18 March 2020 

 

09-17 April     20 April 2020 

 

04 May       05 May 2020 

 

25 May      26 May 2020 

 

The school will close for the summer break on 26 June 2020 
 

11/12/18 


